
Notice of Sale of Used AVL Hardware 
 
The e-mail below was sent out on 2/2/15 to Racine, Madison and Duluth Transit Systems which still use 
the TransitMaster System.   
 
Hello Fellow AVL TransitMaster Users- 
 
We, Waukesha Metro, just kicked off our replacement AVL system project and was wondering if there is 
any interest in our TransitMaster AVL equipment.   Most of the fixed end radio and server equipment is 
original from 2003 as is some of the onboard equipment but we do have MDTs and IVLUs from 2007 (4) 
and 2011 (6).   We anticipate having the TransitMaster system shut down by the end of June possibility 
sooner.  If you would have any interest in any of this equipment to be used as whole or for parts, please 
contact me to discuss.  Thanks. 
  
 
Sincerely, 
Brian Engelking 
Transit Manager 
Waukesha Metro Transit 
262.524.3634 
www.waukeshametro.org 
 
 
The list of equipment for sale was also posted on the Transit website.   Only the Duluth Transit Authority 
submitted a bid.     

http://www.waukeshametro.org/

